The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

13™ November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
Nursery Parent Activity — Tuesday 21% November and Wednesday 29" November 2023

You are invited to come into nursery to experience nursery life and share a book with your child on
Tuesday 21* November 2023.

The session will start at 11.00am and last approximately 45 minutes.

There will also be another session on Wednesday 29" November 2023 at 11.15am. At this session
you will be sharing a book with your child and singing the end of the day songs.

Please do not worry if you cannot attend either of these sessions as there will be other opportunities
to attend workshops throughout the year.

Yours sincerely

Jut oo

Mrs Sue Thompson
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